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Raszka Shelley

From: Carola <caroladunn@juno.com>

Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 6:02 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: HB 3515

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

I'm horrified to hear you're considering making it impossible to classify Oregon wolves as endangered or 
threatened. Do we really want to repeat the errors of our predecessors? Predators are a necessary part of the 
environment. 
  
Carola Dunn 
Eugene 
 
 
 
<http://www.CarolaDunn.Weebly.com> & Facebook 
HEIRS OF THE BODY-21st Daisy Dalrymple mystery 
THE VALLEY OF THE SHADOW-3rd Cornish Mystery 
Regencies galore, all now in e-books 


